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Angler Action Foundation 
1505 West Terrace Drive, Lake Worth Beach FL 33460 

(561) 707-8923 

14 SEP 2023 

 

The Honorable Byron Donalds 

U.S. House of Representatives 

1719 Longworth 

Washington, DC 20515 

Re: FISHES Act 

 

Dear Congressman Donalds: 

 

Please accept my letter of support for the  Fishery Improvement to Streamline untimely 

regulatory Hurdles post Emergency Situation Act [FISHES Act].  

 

The intent of this Act – expediting the process of reviewing/awarding/rejecting federal 

funding requests related to natural disasters – will help ensure our fisheries and fishing 

industry are better prepared to recover from events that historically devastate both local 

fishing businesses (including commercial, charter, and recreationally based businesses), 

and the habitats that support the fisheries.  

 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Brett Fitzgerald 

Executive Director, Angler Action Foundation 

brett@angleractionfoundation.org 

561-707-8923 
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